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                                                                                                                                                                                             November 25, 2020  

Evaluation and Management Code Changes for 2021 

 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus will be implementing changes announced by the 

American Medical Association (AMA) Common Procedural Terminology (CPT) regarding Evaluation and 

Management (E/M) codes effective January 1, 2021. 

 

The changes include the deletion of CPT 99201 along with redefining the requirements of E/M code levels.  

Coding reviews will be aligned with the new CPT E/M code level requirements. Please refer to AMA CPT 

resources to review these changes to ensure proper coding. 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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